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September 13, 2017 
 
 
 
Sent by Electronic Mail – Received Receipt Requested 

tdsmro@msn.com  

  

Mr. Jim Merrifield, Owner 

Tire Disposal Services 

Post Office Box 550 

Cottondale, Florida 32431 

 

Dear Mr. Merrifield: 
 
The Department of Environmental Protection (Department) has reviewed your updated financial 

assurance cost estimate for Tire Disposal Services (FDEP Permit No. 0064386-005-WT, Facility 

Identification No. 6475), located in Jackson County.  The estimates were received by the 

Department on September 12, 2017.  The inflation adjusted closure cost of $3,632.40 is 

approved for 2017.  The next annual update (revised or inflation-adjusted estimates) is due no 

later than April 30, 2018. 
 
A copy of these estimates will be forwarded to the Florida Department of Environmental 

Protection, Solid Waste Financial Coordinator, 2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 4565, Tallahassee, 

Florida 32399-2400.  Please work directly with the coordinator to assess your facility’s 

compliance with the funding mechanism requirements of Rule 62-711.500(3), Florida 

Administrative Code. 
 

You can view this and other documents for this facility at the following internet link: 

https://fldeploc.dep.state.fl.us/WWW_WACS/REPORTS/SW_Facility_Docs.asp?wacsid=6475  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me, at (850)595-0644 or by e-mail at 

dawn.templin@dep.state.fl.us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dawn Templin, P.E. 

Solid Waste Section  

 

DT/dt 
 
c:  Susan Eldredge, FA Section, Financial.Assurance.Working.Group@dep.state.fl.us  
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